
Hi everyone

Please see below some useful and important information for
the Christmas and Winter period. We would like to thank all
our TRAs and supporters for their hard work this year and we
look forward to next year.

DFTRA newsletter November -
December 2016

The latest edition of the Dudley Federation newsletter can be
viewed or downloaded here.

Gritting and Snow Clearance

For up to date information on Dudley Council's gritting and
snow clearance services, see here.

Winter edition of Money Matters
from Dudley MBC

View the latest edition of Money Matters above ^
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Changes to waste and recycling
over the festive period

Flyers should have been delivered to household detailing the
changes to waste collections, here are the changes:

Monday collections: collections due on Monday 26th
December will be collected on Tuesday 27th

Tuesday collections: collections due on Tuesday 27th
December will be collected on Wednesday 28th

Wednesday collections: collections due on Wednesday 28th
December will be collected on Thursday 29th 

Thursday collections: collections due on Thursday 29th
December will be collected on Friday 30th

Friday collections: collections due on Friday 30th December
will be collected on 31st.

No changes to recycling and/or waste collections in the first
week of 2017.

View the full article on the Dudley News here.

Dudley Council Christmas services
and opening times 2016

Please see the poster above for the Dudley Council
Christmas services & opening times over the 2016 festive
period.
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Donations to Operation Santa

The raffle money from our last general meeting was used to
purchase gifts for Operation Santa, we were told that there
was a shortage of gifts for girls aged 9 - 11 so that was our
focus. 

Thanks to everyone who contributed! You can view the
Operation Santa blog post here.

Merry Christmas and Happy New
Year from all at Dudley Federation!

See you in 2017!
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